

640 E. Main Street, Suite 3 Grass Valley, CA 95945 Phone: (530) 271-0258 Fax: (530) 271-0268

Email: marciaw@nevecolpc.org

The mission of the
Nevada County Child Care
Coordinating Council is to
promote county-wide
partnerships and to advocate
for quality child care
choices through education
and collaboration.

June 20, 2014

Carol Viola Grass Valley Little Learners 225 South Auburn Street Grass Valley, CA 95945

Dear Carol and Staff,

Thank you for participating in the Keeping Quality Alive Project!

I am happy to inform you that your program has been awarded the high rating – 5 Stars. Congratulations! It is clear that a great deal of thought, effort and preparation went into the process, and the children placed in your care clearly benefit from your commitment to quality.

Your overall score for your program on evaluation date of May 14, 2014 is 6. 35 and that is defined as follows:

Space & Furnishings	7.0
Personal Care Routines	6.0
Language and Reasoning	6.0
Activities	6.2
Interaction	6.4
Program Structure	6.6
Parents & Provider	6.3

These scores are truly you can be proud of!

Your reward check is in process and should get to you in the next few weeks. We will be in further contact regarding the delivery of your 5 Star Certificate and the Keeping Quality Alive window decal.

Thank you again for all your efforts to create and maintain a quality environment!

Most sincerely,

Marcia Westbrook

Quality Child Care Initiative

Nevada County Child Care Coordinator

marcia Westbrook